

SAC Conference Call 3.19.2020

Attendees:

Steve Greenwood	Charla Peterson
Justin Clarke	Stan Creelman
Dawnel Scott	
Lisa Pole	
Wendy Whalen	
Janet Dykman	
Isaiah Washington	
Byron Burkhardt	
Roy Villasor	

Discuss Postponement/Cancellation of Cotton Boll

Roy – was not able to call in. Vote to postpone.

Stan – Tulare County partial shutdown – 3.19.2020 state on full shutdown

TTA – postpone - Cotton Boll held on school ground. School has not given ok to hold the event.

Stan ~~July 18-19~~, Aug 1-2

May hold back to back weekends

Steve – postpone until July, Aug, Sept determine what date it could move to, if school will host on that date.

Outdoor – Wendy contacted park for alternate date. Continue to register, make a decision on May 16 based current information.

Zoom meeting on April 18 -- noon to 4p